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Investigation of data points along the Kanawha River and Coal Rivers.
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 38.129568, -81.264312
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General Report Information

Date October 27, 2022

River/Body of Water Kanawha River

Personnel Seth Jones, Monique Rydel, Susan Pulliam

Start Time 09:11

Travel Method Land, Boat

Weather Information

Air Temperature (c)

Wind Speed (mph)

Site Locations (10 Items)

Site Locations - 1. Kanawha River - KR, 8

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 6.2

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 2.9

Humidity (%) 98

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 8

Time at Way Point 09:11

Way Point Description Sign, Cable Corridor

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes

Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 2. Kanawha River - KR, 9

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 6.2

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 2.9

Humidity (%) 98

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 9

Time at Way Point 09:19

Way Point Description Sign, Cable Corridor

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes

Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 3. Kanawha River - KR, 10

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 8.1

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 2.7

Humidity (%) 85

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 10

Time at Way Point 10:23

Way Point Description Sign

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes

Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 4. Kanawha River - KR, 10.1

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 8.1

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 2.7

Humidity (%) 85

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 10.1

Time at Way Point 10:26

Way Point Description Sign, Telephone pole

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes

Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA. Both sign and pole are in bad shape 
and mostly buried under foliage.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 5. Kanawha River - KR, 11

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 8.1

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 2.7

Humidity (%) 85

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 11

Time at Way Point 10:29

Way Point Description Water Intake

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

N/A

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

N/A

Was there a general site sample
collected?

See Specific Cable or Water

Water Control, Intake, or Drinking Fountain Information (1 Item)

Water Control, Intake, or Drinking Fountain Information - 1. 38.183075669983786

Was there a Water Control, Intake, or
Drinking Fountain sample collected?

Yes
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How many Water Control, Intake, or
Drinking Fountain samples
collected?

1

Sample Information - Water Control, Intake, or Drinking Fountain (1 Item)

Sample Information - Water Control, Intake, or Drinking Fountain - 1. Kanawha River - KR,
11 Water

Location of Collected Water Control,
Intake or Drinking Fountain Sample

Surface Sample

Time of Collection - Water Control,
Intake, or Drinking Fountian

10:31

Sample Prefix - Water Control, Intake,
or Drinking Fountain

Kanawha River - KR

Sample ID (#) - Water Control, Intake,
or Drinking Fountain

11 Water

Duplicate Collected - Water Control,
Intake, or Drinking Fountain?

No

Additional Notes - Water Control,
Intake, or Drinking Fountain Sample
(if any)

None.

Photo of Water Control, Intake, or
Drinking Fountain Sample(s)

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 6. Kanawha River - KR, 12

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 10

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 9.4

Humidity (%) 74

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 12

Time at Way Point 12:44

Way Point Description Cable Corridor, Sign

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes

Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 7. Kanawha River - KR, 12.1

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 10

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 9.4

Humidity (%) 74

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 12.1

Time at Way Point 12:48

Way Point Description Sign

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes
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Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos

Site Locations - 8. Kanawha River - KR, 12.2

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 10

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 9.4

Humidity (%) 74

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 12.2

Time at Way Point 12:49

Way Point Description Sign, Cable Corridor

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

Yes

Identify what the signs say. Underground Cable Crossing. C&P Tel. Co. of W.VA.

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 9. Kanawha River - KR, 12.3

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 10

Weather Condition Overcast

Wind Speed (mph) 9.4

Humidity (%) 74

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 12.3

Time at Way Point 12:53

Way Point Description Cable Corridor, No visible sign. Old telephone pole.

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

No

Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos
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Site Locations - 10. Kanawha River - KR, 13

Weather

Air Temperature (c) 12.2

Weather Condition Partly cloudy

Wind Speed (mph) 9.4

Humidity (%) 59

Precipitation (mm) 0

Way Point Prefix Kanawha River - KR

Way Point Number 13

Time at Way Point 14:19

Way Point Description Telephone Pole.

Are there visible signs indicating a
cable crossing?

No
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Is there buried or visible cable at
location?

No

Was there a general site sample
collected?

No

Site Photos


